Weekend Announcements
October 9 & 10, 2021

A reminder for the ladies of the Rosary Altar Sodality: we will meet on Tuesday, October 12th at 6pm in the Father Prus Hall.  We welcome any ladies from the parish to join us who would like to check out our group.  

Please consider joining Saint Vincent DePaul.  We only have a few members and we are in need of a volunteer getting our phone messages and routing them twice a week.  It entails from 10 minutes to an hour of work per week.  If you live near the parish and are considering helping this ministry, then you are the person the Holy Spirit is calling, we need you.  Little acts of charity are our way of giving great thanks to God.  Please contact the Parish Office is interested.
 
We will be having a Vaccine Clinic on October 16th and 17th after all masses.  Registration forms are available in the gathering space.

The Knights of Columbus will be collecting donations for The St. Thomas the Apostle food Pantry for Thanksgiving Turkeys.  The Knights also will be collecting Juice Boxes, small bottles of water and Gatorade, small snack packages of chips and crackers for John Dingall, V. A. Medical Center in Detroit.  Tables will be set up at all the entrances of the church till November 14th.

The garage sale needs help. We would appreciate anyone able to lend some time to sorting and displaying the donations we have received. There are no formal hours other than we start at about 9 and finish at about 4. We are deeply grateful for any contribution of time and effort. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept any more donations.  Thank you for your consideration.

	

For these and other events read the parish bulletin or check the website at thomastheapostle.org!
